Autumn 1 Newsletter Reception

Dear Parents,

Our topic for Autumn 2 will be All about me!

The books we will be using are:

- On Sudden Hill
- Bubble Trouble
- Lost and Found

Areas we will be covering throughout the half term:

- Friendships
- Emotions
- Building confidence
- Feelings
- Rules of our class
- Learning about parts of the body

Things you can be doing at home:

- Read everyday
- Practice recognising and writing numbers up to 20
- Practise your high frequency words
- Practise forming letters.
- Read the Little Wandle weekly sheet and practise at home

Family Learning Project – Due in on Friday 29th September 2022

We are learning all about ourselves and our families in school. Please could you spend some time at home as a family and send in **(by email EYFS@st-**

peter.bardaglea.org.uk) a family group photo of you all together.

Your child will be talking about who is in their family and drawing a picture of you all.

Thank you!

Stay safe and take care,

Miss Sango-Jackson & Miss Jenkins

Reception Teachers